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Wednesday 18th September 2019 
  

Dear Parents, 
Harvest celebration 

 
It is that time of year again when we say thanks for our food and crops by organising a harvest collection in school.  
After such a successful collection last year we have decided to again collect food to offer the Beacon Shelter, 
which supports homeless people in Banbury. We have set up a donation station in the hall for food items that we 
can present to the shelter. May I ask that fresh produce isn’t brought in. The following items would be gratefully 
received: 
 

 Tins of baked beans 

 Tins of spaghetti 

 Instant coffee 

 Packets of biscuits 
 
The last date for donations is Monday 30th September. Thank you in advance. 
 
Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman 
Head Teacher 
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